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Engineering Proposal Reflection
	My group’s engineering proposal was, Raccoon-Be-Gone: A Secure Trash Can Proposal.
The proposal was about a trash can that will keep racoons and other rodents from rummaging through trashcans. All the members of my group were, Jiajun Wu, Phong Nguyen, Fahad Faruqi. I think they all followed through with the gnat chart and group contract. Everyone completed their work on time, and if there was any delays with our work we kept in contact with each other through discord. Everyone on my group was pretty much good with completing their parts, we all also helped with editing each other’s parts. I think Fahad Faruqi was a great team member because he took leadership and helped with spreading out the work. 
	I think I did my best following through with the group contract. I kept in contact with all of my group members in case I couldn’t finish my parts of the assignment on time, and with letting them know if I needed a bit more time due to personal issues. I did also complete everything I was supposed to do on the gnat chart. I do however think that it was not my best quality of work because I was very much distracted with other things during this assignment which affected my work quality. And I think that next time that I am working on a group project like this I should manage my time better. I think that I did well with helping set up the presentation as well as the editing. Something that I think I could have done differently to improve my writing process and product during this project is doing a better job at researching more helpful resources for myself. I feel like I relied too much on my team members rather than my own research. 
	

